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Comments: The Frank Church-River of No Return Wilderness should not be threatened by projects like Stibnite

Gold. Even if this mine isn't within the Wilderness it will create impacts within it. Tax payers are tired of footing the

bill for mining companies who grab the minerals and give us the shaft. Enough! Please deny this permit.

 


